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Catherine Cline

From: CDCExecSec (CDC) <CDCExecSec@cdc.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2022 11:02 AM
To: Aaron Siri
Cc: Elizabeth Brehm; Catherine Cline; Laura Carroll
Subject: CDC Response to Aaron Siri - Community Level Data Calculations

Importance: High

Dear Aaron Siri, Esq. 
 
Thank you for your letter on behalf of the Informed Consent Action Network and your interest in coronavirus 
disease 2019 (COVID-19) Community Levels. Please see the latest information at www.cdc.gov/COVID-19/. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Angela Oliver, JD 
Executive Secretary 
Office of the Chief of Staff, CDC 
 
 
Cc:  
 
Elizabeth A. Brehm, Esq.  
Catherine Cline, Esq.  
Laura M. Carroll, Esq. 
 


